
Chairman’s Announcements 
 

 

Subject: Street Lighting Savings 

Officer Contact Details: 

Peter Binley - Head of Service Highway Asset 
Management and Commissioning 

Tel: 01225 713412 

Weblink: 
http://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/ieDecisionDetails.aspx?ID=633 
 

Further details available: See link above 

 

Summary of announcement: 
 

The Council is seeking views on the proposals to save money and reduce its carbon footprint 
by reducing energy usage on street lighting. 
 
The initial consultations is on the proposal to convert about half of the Council’s street lighting 
to operate for part of the night, dim suitable lights when the streets are less busy, and remove 
lighting no longer required. 
 
Subject to the outcome of this consultation and consideration of the by the Council’s Cabinet, 
the scheme will be worked up in more detail. Further consultations will then be held with the 
relevant Town and Parish Councils on the individual lights to be changed. 
 
The Council are currently seeking views on these changes to street lighting to reduce energy 
usage and costs. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


